Sandy Point Campsite

Tentative Plan

The Adams Lake Indian Band is currently involved in the planning of its construction to upgrade
the infrastructure at Sandy Point. We intend to ensure public health and safety by constructing
our infrastructure to Canada Building Code standards, and way may lay out lots to allow for fire
safety.

Once the design of our infrastructure is approved by Council, we will notify those people that
are in the construction zone that will be required to be moved during construction. If there is
an embedded deck, we would require that the Recreational Vehicle be moved out of the way
during our construction in that area, and we will attempt to work around embedded decks. We
will work with Council to identify nearby ALIB properties that the Recreational Vehicle can park
at while we are under construction for our infrastructure.

The Adams Lake Indian Band values its seasonal tenants and we will strive to keep as many (or
all) of our current tenants as possible.

We expect to have preliminary designs by mid September during the week of the 16" We will
invite representatives of the tenants to view our preliminary designs and construction
schedules. The finalized designs and construction schedules will then be posted on our Adams
Lake Indian Band website with a Sandy Point icon.

We strive to complete our construction for the April vacation season. Thank You for your
patience and we expect to have a better campsite next year.



